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From: Williams, David [ ................................... 
C-o-i~-e- -J~ ................................... 

sent: 06 July 2006 17~1 ......................................................................................... 

To: i ............. "Co~leA ................. i 
,,. ................................................ ! 

Subject: RE: operation rochester 

You should by now have received case number 8, that of Geoffrey PACKMAN forwarded to you on 
the 26th June 2006.. 

Whilst there are 2 more cases to follow those of Service and Gregory they are not strong cases as 
indicated in my summary doc of 10th June 2006 and I would suggest are highly unlikely to be 
prosecuted in the light of expert evidence. 

Looking at the evidence I would say that the cases having the most potential for criminal prosecution 
are:- 

PACKMAN 

SPURGIN 

WILSON 

...... 

LAVENDER 

LAKE 

As discussed we have interviewed consultant Dr REID this week and complete his caution 
interviews on the 1 lth and 14th July next week in respect of the cases of SPURGIN and 
PACKMAN. 

We will forward Dr REIDS interviews to you during the week Commencing 17th July 2006.. 

We have discussed meeting with counsel on either 25th or 27th July when our ACC Mr WATTS 
would like to be present.. He has set aside these dates in his diary.. 

Are you able to confirm? 

Regards.. 

Dave WILLIAMS 

Det Supt 

i Code A 
; 

04/08/2006 
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From: i ................................................................................................................................................. Code A "] 
Sent: 06grU-1#-2U06-~[ 7~]5 .............................................................................................................. 

To: Williams, David 
Subject: operation rochester 

Dear Detective Superintendent Williams, 

We spoke. Herewith my email address. 

Regards 

This e-mail is private and is intended only for the addressee and any copy recipients. 
If you are not an intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail 
and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy. 

Activity and use of CPS Connect systems, the Government Secure Intranet, and the 
Criminal Justice Extranet is monitored to secure their effective operation and for other 
lawful business purposes. Communications using these systems will also be monitored 
and may be recorded to secure effective operation and for other lawful business purposes. 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged and confidential. Any 
opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the Hampshire Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic 
message in error, please notify us by telephone 

+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete this email and destroy any 
copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 

to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the 
intended recipient. 

04/08/2006 


